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Dear Dr. Muhammed Abdulbaki Ibrahim, TSP 2024 Reviewer,

This is an automatic notification informing you that a new paper has been assigned for evaluation on your 2024 47th
International Conference on Telecommunications and Signal Processing (TSP) account:
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[Paper ID / Title]:

3. Reducing the Spread of Passive Elements Values in Power-Law Transfer Functions
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To access the manuscript, please use the TSP 2024 Conference Management System available at
http://tsp.vutbr.cz/tsp2024/openconf/review/signin.php . The registered username is: mabdulbaki@su.edu.krd

It would be a great help to the TSP 2024 Program Committee and even more to the authors, if you could complete the
evaluation of the paper by:

*** Thursday, 30 May 2024 ***
During the evaluation, please keep in mind the following guidelines:

1) The TSP 2024 is a scientific Conference. It means that the papers submitted must be related to research and
development activities in the fields of telecommunication technology and signal processing. Sometimes, it may happen
that the research and development activity presented is in its early stage, but if the idea of the research is promising and
the quality of the paper is satisfactory, we prefer to give the chance to the authors to publish their preliminary results or
concepts. On the other hand, if it is obvious, feel free to reject the paper.

2) The TSP 2024 Conference also wants to help young researchers and developers to improve their abilities in the field of
presentation of their results. We would be very glad if in addition to the questionnaire-based evaluation of the paper, you
could also add some constructive comments for the authors covering both the professional side of the topic and the
formal aspect of the paper presentation itself.

3) Please feel free to evaluate the originality of the contribution. If unreferenced or larger fragments or foreign texts or
figures are presented in the contribution, please let the Conference Committee know about this fact. Such a contribution is
not in line with the mission of TSP.

4) During the initial classification of the paper, we have noticed that there were several different templates used by the
authors. While reviewing the paper, please also evaluate visually the correctness of the template used. To help you with
this task, Authors Guidelines including official TSP 2024 templates have been published at http://tsp.vutbr.cz/?page _id=
3007.

[Quoted text hidden]



